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Oregonians love their companion animals, we deeply care for their well-being and 

happiness, and in turn they teach us about compassion and empathy. So how can 

allow pet stores to sell animals from puppy mills and other breeders that treat them 

as commodities, especially when so many dogs and cats are waiting in shelters? 

Resolving this ethical consistency will help make Oregon a more humane state. 


